
FEI Courses for Driving Officials in Hungary 2015 
…focus on the shape of a promising future for Driving. 

 
 

The FEI Courses for Driving Officials, in Vecsés, in Hungary 2015 were truly an 
international event. 

It was a great honour for the Hungarian Driving sport community to be able to bring together 
so many Driving sport experts and enthusiasts from all over the world, to welcome 36 
representatives, from 15 Nations, in February 2015 in Vecsés. 

 Attempts were made, to create optimal conditions for 3 interesting days – where the modern 
Driving sport was in main focus. Top executives of the international Driving sport could be 
won as FEI Course Directors – and it was a great pleasure to welcome: 
 

Richard Papens from Belgium, FEI Course 
Director for the Technical Delegate education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christian Iseli from Austria was responsible for 
the Course Designers 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Jan Posłuszny from Poland in Vecsés for a big 
group of Driving Stewards for promotion and 
maintenance 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For theoretical parts of the FEI Courses, there were optimal terms in the modern Conference 
centre of the Budapest Airport Hotel. The practical parts were - in marvellous sunshine - at 
the very nice venue of the Hungarian CAIO4* for Four-in-Hands, at the international top 
Driving sport venue, the Dobrovitz Lovasfarm. Very big thanks go to the family Dobrovitz, 
for their hospitality and great support. 

  

Those FEI courses were designed, to support the candidates on their journey to their 
education and qualification, as well as, continued refresher seminars for those officials 
already qualified previously. 

  

The organisation team thanks all participants for their great involvement, is very pleased 
about the great positive feedback, and would be very happy to welcome all again at further 
trainings and education seminars. 

  

Hungary – were the modern Driving sport is in Focus!  

Mr.József Mondok, President of the Hungarian Driving Committee, summarizes it to the 
point: "We, the members of the Hungarian Driving Committee, are on the exact opinion, that 
education has to be one of the most important things, and well-educated people in official 
positions, are the base of our sport, and the guarantee of a successful future for our beloved 
Drivingsport.” 

Welcome again – as soon as possible - to Hungary - the country where Driving Sport has a 
great tradition and is particularly important in the heart of the people!  

  

PHOTOGALLERY Flash -> LINK   

FB -> LINK 

 
 

http://www.dobrohorses.hu/
http://www.hippoevent.at/images/galleryx/2014/2015%20-%20FEI%20Courses%20Hungary/index.html
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.10153107703658582.1073742048.271848643581&type=1&l=9b0da4b5e5


 
 

 


